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28th April 2014 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• Planning Application (14/01293/OUT) 

The application to erect 6 dwellings at Oak Tree Barn was considered at length by the Parish 

Council and, in a majority decision, it was decided to make a number of comments to Wiltshire 

Council, but not otherwise object to, outline planning permission being granted. 

 

 

• Highways - Missing signage at the end of Fivethorn Lane 

Given the length of time that this request has been outstanding, it was agreed that the Parish 

Council would organise its own volunteer working party to rectify the missing signage. 

 

 

• Seagry Spitfire Memorial Project 

 

A resident addressed the Parish Council with regard to his proposal to have a memorial erected 

to two spitfire pilots who lost their lives over Seagry in a mid-air collision during the Second 

World War. Research has already unearthed a considerable amount of the history surrounding 

the incident and the proposal would be to have a fund raising event, to be held at the Goss Croft 

Hall. Following consideration the Parish Council gave its unanimous support to the project. 

 

 
 

• The next two meetings of the Parish Council will be on Tuesday 13
th
 May and Tuesday 8

th
 July 

2014 starting at 7:30pm in Goss Croft Hall. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


